
Monthly 
Insights

October 2020



Activities


Prof Jyotsna More from the Department of Information Technology participated in  the  
IEEE  Virtual  Authorship  Workshop  on  How  to  Publish  a  Quality Technical Paper 
with IEEE on October 15, 2020.



Placements and Internships

Three   students   from   XIE   have   been   selected   for internships through Internshala. 
Ashish Pandey has been selected by Jankalyan Multipurpose Educational Society, 
Remica Sequeira by Muskarahat Foundation and Aisha Gaikwad by Krazy Denn. All the 
selected students will receive a stipend from their respective companies.








Saumya Deshmukh (B.E.-IT) and Yeshwin Anil (B.E.-COMP)  have  successfully  
completed  the  campus placement requirements for Reliance Jio.





